Notice of Utility Tariff Filing

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that Potter Creek
Water Company (PCWC), filed TA45-358, a revenue requirement study based on a 2017 test
year. With this filing, PCWC requests an increase of 16.67 percent to all residential and
commercial water customers. In addition, PCWC proposes to increase some of its non-recurring
fees and special charges. A sample of the current and proposed water rates and non-recurring
charges is shown below.

Description Current Rate Proposed Rate

Schedule A Metered Residential (per 100 gal) $4.98 $5.81
Schedule B Metered Commercial (per 1000 gal) $4.98 $5.81
Customer Charge $47.53 $55.45
Temporary Off-Site Construction Service

Service from Fire Hydrant (per 1000 gal) $4.98 $5.81

Temporary Construction Service (per 1000 gal) $4.98 $5.81

Bulk Sales (per 1000 gal) $4.98 $5.81

Non-Recurring Charges

Water Turn-on or Turn-off during business hours $71.00 $122.00
Water Turn-on or Turn-off during non-business $90.00 $172.00
hours
Off Property inspection permit $71.00 $122.00
On property inspection permit $71.00 $122.00
Meter Test (3/4”- 2" meter) $87.00 $150.00
Reconnection or restoral charge $71.00 $122.00
Call Out during business hours $71.00 $122.00
Call Out during non-business hours $90.00 $172.00
Key Box Locate during business hours $95.00 $122.00
Key Box locate during non-business hours $120.00 $172.00

This notice does not detail every proposed revision and the Commission may approve a
rate or classification which varies from that proposed. You may obtain more information
about this filing by contacting Neil Bergt, President of PCWC at 16644 Briarcliff Ridge
Circle, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 240-7467. The complete filing is also
available for inspection at the Commission's office, at 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite
300, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 276-6222, or may be viewed on the
Commission’s website at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing “TA45-358" in the Find a Matter
search box

To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., February 13, 2019, at
the Commission’s address given above or via our website at:

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/WhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx

Please reference TA45-358 and include a statement that you have filed a copy of the
comments with PCWC at its address given above. Individuals or groups of people with
disabilities, who require special accommodations, auxiliary aids or service, or alternative
communication formats, please contact Valerie Fletcher-Mitchell at (907) 276-6222, toll-


http://rca.alaska.gov
https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/WhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx

free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY/Alaska Relay:7-1-1 or 1 (800) 770-8973, or send a
request via electronic mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by February 6, 2019.

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska this 14" day of January, 2019.

REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA

Jm;;ler( ; VUXL -

Finance Section Manager
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